





Electronic copies of the document may be requested free of charge from the Yolo County Natural
Resources Division at 625 Court Street, Suite 202, Woodland, CA 95695 by contacting Casey
Liebler, Natural Resources Program Coordinator in advance at (530) 666-8236 or
casey.liebler@yolocounty.org. Printed copies of the document may be requested for a fee to
cover the cost of copying. A printed copy of the document is also available for public review at
the Woodland Public Library at 250 First Street, Woodland, CA 95695. Please contact Casey
Liebler (using the contact information provided above) for more information.

You may submit comments on the DEIR during the 45-day public review period which
begins Friday, May 10, 2019 and ends Monday, June 24, 2019 at 5:00 pm. All comments
on the DEIR must be received by the Yolo County Natural Resources Division by 5:00 pm
on June 24, 2019 in order to be considered. Comments may be sent by postal service,
electronic mail, delivery, or provided verbally at the Yolo County Planning Commission meeting
on June 13, 2019. Pursuant to Section 15088(a) of the CEQA Guidelines, late comments will be
considered only at the County’s discretion. Comments must be directed to:

Casey Liebler, Natural Resources Program Coordinator
Yolo County Natural Resources Division

625 Court Street, Suite 202

Woodland, CA 95695
NaturalResources@yolocounty.org

(530) 666-8236

A public meeting before the Pianning Commission wili be heid on Thursday, June 13, 2019
at 8:30 am in the Board of Supervisors Chambers (Room 206) at 625 Court Street, Woodland,
CA to accept verbal comments on the DEIR. There will be no transcription of oral comments at
this meeting. Comments received will be summarized by staff for inclusion in the Final EIR.
Those who wish to have their verbatim comments incorporated in the Final EIR must submit their
comments in writing.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you are a disabled person and you need
a disability-related modification or accommodation to participate in these hearings, please contact
the Yolo County Department of Community Services at (530) 666-8078. Please make your
request as early as possible and at least one-full business day before the start of the meeting.

In compliance with CEQA Guidelines Section 15087(c)(6) the lists specified under Government
Code Section 65962.5.5 related to hazardous waste conditions include two sites within the CCAP
planning area, however neither of these sites are located within the in-channel area or on any of
the parcels proposed to be rezoned with the SGRO zone, and therefore would be unaffected by
the proposed project.

For more specific questions about the project, please contact Casey Liebler at
casey.liebler@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8236.







